
From: dph.immunizations@ct.gov <noreply@everbridge.net>  
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 8:25 AM 
Subject: Reminder Recall Guide for Providers 
 

 

June 5th, 2023 

Dear CVP Providers,  

Now that all clinics are electronically reporting to CT WiZ, DPH is no longer mailing monthly 
compliancy reports (of children who turned 8 and 20 months old) to CVP providers. Clinics are 
now responsible for maintaining accurate immunization records of their patient populations 
directly in CT WiZ. To assist clinics, we have created a detailed guide with step-by-step 
instructions on how to run a reminder recall report (R/R) using the same criteria that was used in 
the monthly compliancy reports.  

As you begin to take on this work, we recommend R/R be run monthly, at minimum, in your 
clinic(s). Utilizing this report will aid in efforts to keep children up to date on recommended 
vaccines and maintain high quality data in both your internal patient records and universal CT 
WiZ patient records.  

Guide to Running your own compliancy report using the CT WiZ Reminder Recall Report 
Module 

For the CT DPH Immunization Program, visit: Contact Us  

If you would like to subscribe to receive these communications, please complete this form. If 
you would like to unsubscribe from receiving these communications, please complete this form. 

https://portal.ct.gov/immunization/Knowledge-Base/Articles/Vaccine-Providers/CT-WiZ-for-Vaccine-Providers-and-Training/How-to-Run-a-Reminder-Recall-Report-in-CT-WiZ?language=en_US
https://portal.ct.gov/immunization/-/media/Immunization/Provider-Page/PDFs/CT-WiZ/Reminder-Recall-Guide.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/immunization/-/media/Immunization/Provider-Page/PDFs/CT-WiZ/Reminder-Recall-Guide.pdf
https://portal.ct.gov/DPH/Immunizations/Contact-Us
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fctdas.jotform.com%2F222273531812954&data=05%7C01%7Calicia.m.bruno%40ct.gov%7C2abff704297345fc17e508db65bfdf54%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638215646984461198%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=365CSgbUHnaRZ3mrAcnb%2Ff8tjX3FHjlkFelKalTx7LM%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fctdas.jotform.com%2F222353890815055&data=05%7C01%7Calicia.m.bruno%40ct.gov%7C2abff704297345fc17e508db65bfdf54%7C118b7cfaa3dd48b9b02631ff69bb738b%7C0%7C0%7C638215646984461198%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=KUV7j8%2BRh1unaO%2F7GjgnUNTAwFD7HGjh%2BuoGtdAKPLo%3D&reserved=0

